PUBLIC NOTICE
County of Allegan, State of Michigan
General Election, November 5, 2024
To the qualified electors of Dorr Township:

Notice is hereby given that the Public Accuracy Test for the electronic
equipment that will be used in all Early Voting and Election Day Precincts
and Counting boards for the November 5, 2024, General Election has been
scheduled for October 10, 2024, at 9:00AM.

The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to show that the computer
programming provided to tabulate the votes cast at the election meets the
requirements of Michigan election law.

Municipality Test Location

Dorr Township 4196 18" Street — Dorr Ml 49323 Debbie Sewers




